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Secretary of State Godlewski and Rep. Taylor to Celebrate Literacy and
Learning at Congress School

MILWAUKEE, Wis. — On Monday, April 14, Secretary of State Sarah Godlewski and State
Representative Sequanna Taylor will visit the Congress School to celebrate literacy and support
for public education. During their visit, Secretary Godlewski and Representative Taylor will read
'Grace for President" to students and present a Common School Fund distribution check to
support all Milwaukee Public Schools” library resources. Library staff, teachers, students, and
school leadership are invited to join this special event. Representative Sequanna Taylor (D-
Milwaukee) released the following statement:

"As a proud advocate for our students and our public schools, I am honored to join Secretary
Godlewski at Congress School to celebrate the importance of literacy, leadership, and
opportunity. Investing in our children's education is one of the most powerful commitments we
can make as a community. Strong school libraries create strong communities — they are places
where dreams are sparked, where curiosity is nurtured, and where the foundation for lifelong
learning is built.

By supporting our students and ensuring they have the resources they need to succeed, we are
not only shaping the future of Milwaukee but investing in the future of our entire state. I am
proud to stand with Congress School as we continue working together to open doors for every

child."
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